
FYI

From: ARasmussen@HallEstill.com [mailto:ARasmussen@HallEstill.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 1:44 PM
To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>
Subject: Request for Extension of the Special Temporary Authority to remain off-air, KELLY
BROADCASTING SYSTEM CORPORATION, WNIK-FM, Arecibo, PR

To the Commission:

KELLY BROADCASTING SYSTEM CORPORATION, WNIK-FM, Arecibo, PR respectfully requests an 
extension of its Special Temporary Authority to remain off-air for a period not to exceed 30 
days due to the loss of its tower and antenna as a result of Hurricane Maria.   At this time, the 
licensee has no electrical power or cellphone coverage  In addition, there are shortages of 
water, food and no access to ATMS.
Respectfully submitted,
Audrey P. Rasmussen
Its Attorney

Audrey P. Rasmussen 
66 Wolfe Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314
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